

FLORENCE MELLY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

CELEBRATING ANOTHER SPECIAL WEEK AT OUR OUTSTANDING SCHOOL





Outstanding Provider

Please follow us on Twitter!

Our feed is where we celebrate the wonderful

learning opportunities we

provide for our pupils

everyday! @flomellynews

KEY DATES

10/03/20 **Enrichment Trip** to Knowsley Safari Park

11/03/20

at an amazing day we all had on Thursday, celebrating World Book Day 2020! The children came into school dressed as their favourite book characters as part of a big celebration of reading. The day, led by our English Subject Leaders - Miss Bear and Miss Foley, always proves to be a big hit and this year was no different! Action-pack and book-filled! What a great time we all had! Check out our Twitter feed for lots of photos of the wonderful costumes! Here's just a snippet!























13/03/20

11/03/20

18/03/20 **EYFS Parents**

Meeting 1:30 - 5:00pm

23/03/20 Year 6 Parents Meeting 1:30 - 5:00pm

For more important the 'parent zone' our school website

Reading Event at Alsop High School

This week, Year 6 children were given a very special opportunity: to meet the one and only Frank Cottrell-Boyce. The children got to share in the celebration of some amazing writers from Alsop High School as they received awards for their BBC 500 word stories. It was lovely to 'share a story' with Frank and listen to the comical real-life episodes in his life. He told us about his love of writing and how it was his superpower. It was an interesting and inspiring afternoon that was topped off with a signed copy of a book of choice from Frank's collection. At Florence Melly, we create memorable learning experiences for our pupils!

An Enrichment Trip to see the HMS Prince of Wales

On Thursday some of our Year 5 children were given the opportunity to see the HMS Prince of Wales warship. HMS Prince of Wales is one of the most powerful surface warships ever constructed in the UK. The flight deck is 70 metres wide and 280 metres long – enough space for three football pitches, and she holds 45 days' worth of food in stores. The children were surprised at how large the ship was. There were some trucks parked next to it, that looked tiny by comparison. Unfortunately they were only allowing friends and family of the crew on board so we couldn't go inside however, it was a fantastic experience being amongst the large crowds that had gathered and speaking to some of the police who were on duty.

Inspiring Reluctant Writers - A Trip to Crosby Beach!

As part of our constant drive to improve outcomes for all of our pupils, our Early Years team have set up a reluctant boys writing club to narrow the gap between boys and girls outcomes! This week, to immerse and inspire them - the EYFS staff planned an exciting enrichment trip to Crosby beach. The children will be writing all about their experience next week! #LWQM

A Tweet from Home! A New Feature to our Weekly Newsletter!

Each and every day we receive so many amazing tweets from our wonderful parent body, telling us all about the amazing things our pupils get up to outside of school. To celebrate these and thank our parents for interacting and engaging with our school, we will be picking one 'Tweet from Home' each week to share with the rest of the school on our newsletter. This week our favourite tweet was from a child who was lucky enough to get tickets for the visit of the HMS Prince of Wales. What an amazing and memorable experience! Thank you!

Look at what else we've been up to this week! Head over to our Twitter feed for more fabulous news as our outstanding school celebrated another successful week!











